
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Hi guys (hello ladies), 
 

The "Shed" holds an important place in the Australian culture. It can 
be a reservoir of memories, experiences, a place to share skills and to 
socialise. 
 

However, many retired people have had to downsize their living 
arrangements, often resulting in the man's personal space, usually the 
garden shed or workshop, being lost. Men’s Sheds started in Australia 

in Lane Cove in 1997 (their shed was built for "Shedless men") but they can also be found in Scotland,  
England, Wales,  Ireland,  Finland and Greece. There are over 2000 Mens Sheds around Australia.   
 

Over the past five years the Rotary Club of Chelsea has donated over $5000 to the Chelsea Mens Shed, 
enabling them to build a new metalworking shed. President Gary Rogers gave us a guided tour and told 
us what they do. They are open five days a week and have women joining them on Monday and 
Tuesday. We had a great meal whilst Andrea Pitt, facilitator for the womens group, told us about some 
of the things that the women had made. They also host a big community breakfast on Wednesdays. 
They provide a workshop for Connecting Skills, a Mornington based group for people with disabilities, 
and also  undertake projects for local schools (eg. Bonbeach Primary, Chelsea Primary and Chelsea 
Kindergarten picnic tables and seats) and other groups (eg gift hampers from recycled fence palings).  
 

This week Mark Balla will speak to us about his passion to provide toilets for school students in India.  
 

Manly best wishes. 

    Simon. 

 

 

 

 

Tue  28 Apr Mark Balla - "We can't wait" project - Toilets for Indian Schools 
Chair:Peter Brown           Sergeant: Barry McArtney        International Card: Regina Murcia 

Tue  5 May David Chen - Artist and Art Show Judge 
Chair:Vera Santos            Sergeant: Barry McArtney        International Card: Helene Brown 

Wed  13 May Volunteers Night at The Chelsea Activity Hub 
No meeting at the RSL 

Tue  19 May Carole McMahon 
Chair:Simon Pearson        Sergeant: Barry McArtney        International Card: Kevin Harrison 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.  PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated.  April is Magazine Month 
    

 

Club President: Simon Pearson 

Club Secretary:  Teena Griffiths 

Club Contact: Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

Rotary International President: Gary Huang 

Bulletin 2945   27 April 2015 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/England
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ireland
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Finland
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Greece


  

 

 
 
 

 

  

  

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 
encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a basis 
of worthy enterprise and, in 
particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 
FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 
SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 
an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The application of 
the ideal of service in each 
Rotarian’s personal, 
business and community 
life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a world 
fellowship of business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

Do you have something that you would like to 
dispose of, 

that someone else might need? 
 

Clothes, blankets, decorations, furniture, phones, magazines, bottles, jars, 
gardening tools, heaters, lights, bikes, bookshelves, tables, chairs, rugs, linen, 

towels, computers, cabinets, pets, cars, houses... 

 

 

APRIL 
 

INDUCTIONS 
1st Noel Scherger (with fond memories) 1985  

1st Marie Vinocuroff 2009 

3rd Graham Smith 2001 

15th George Malone 1958 (57 years!) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
9th Elena Scherger 

15th Barry McCartney 

20th Stuart Petchey 

30th Terre Caughey 

 
PHF 

5th Joe Segota 

6th Gwenda Tymms 

15th George Malone (Double Sapphire) 
18th Ray Timms 

18th Ray Connelly 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fellowship/Bike Ride 
Fundraising Weekend for 
Yarrabah Special School! 
34 of us had a fabulous weekend 
...thanks to the organisers & 
special thanks to Anne & Alan 
Beddows for the great night at 
Silverleaves. 
A presentation will be made to 
Yarrabah when the club meets 
there.  (thks for the pics Teena) 
 

 

 

 

Bike Ride 
Weekend 

http://www.silverleavescafe.com.au/


  

CITY OF KINGSTON JUNIOR MAYOR 
 

It is our privilege to sponsor and support the Junior Mayor program for the City of Kingston, so 
it was great to see the item below on their Facebook page. Claire Button represented the 
Rotary Club of Chelsea at this year's Junior Mayor ceremony.  
 
footnote: I asked my boss at Melbourne Business School how he would spend $10,000 in his 
community if he had the chance. He said he'd prefer to start a program or project that had a 
long-lasting, preferably multi-generational benefit. I mentioned this program to him and he said 
he loved projects like this and he texted his daughter in Year 7 at Padua College right then and 
there. She responded back immediately that she would be excited to develop this as a project, 
so the City of Mornington might also soon have Junior Mayor elections! 
 



 

  

What’s On 
 

 

Sun 17 May  District Assembly, Parkdale Secondary College 
   Register by 11 May with Club PE or Club Secretary. 
 
Fri 6 Jun - Mon 9 Jun Annual Chelsea Art Show. Gala Opening on Friday Night. 
 
Mon 8 Jun  Queens Birthday 
 
Sat 27 Jun  District Changeover 
 
Sat 4 July  Rotary Club of Chelsea changeover   
  
 

For District 9810 events click here : 
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/news/calendar/  
 

RI Calendar can be found at https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/calendar 
 

and for those of you planning events around school holidays... 
 

School Term dates 2015 (Victoria Public Schools) 
Term 2: 13 April to 26 June 
Term 3: 13 July to 18 September 
Term 4: 5 October to 18 December 
 

http://www.9810rotary.org.au/news/calendar/


 

 

 

 

  

and you thought your job was hard... 



 

 

  



   

All proceeds will go towards purchasing vital clinical equipment for use by 
our staff e.g. portable ECG, INR machine (portable blood glucose measurer) 
and plaster saw…. 
 Many thanks for your continued support 

 Monash Health Community 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 
6.15pm for 6.45pm start 

Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 
 

 

Suggested Links: 
 

 

Chelsea Mens Shed       www.chelseamensshed.org.au   
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Chelsea-Mens-Shed-Inc/470852966324201 
SuperSpeak      http://superspeak.com.au/ 
City of Kingston Mayor's Video message April 2015  https://youtu.be/h36BDxsKoIw 
VEO & HRC      http://www.humanrightscommission.vic.gov.au/ 
http://www.cnet.com/news/youtube-turns-10-the-video-site-that-went-viral/  
A short video      https://youtu.be/le8T61UXmKc 
Trey Ratcliffe ... beautiful photos   https://www.facebook.com/treyratcliff?fref=photo 

Membership Video Competition 
 

more info here:   https://vimeo.com/122153320 
 

   entries close 1st May 

Have Your Say 

Kingston City Council wants to know what you think! 

We regularly invite the community to offer their thoughts, opinions and ideas 

on a variety of topics and issues that affect local residents. 

Visit this page regularly to find out what topics are being discussed and don't 

be shy to voice your opinion! 

Current Consultations 

Kingston Aquatic and Leisure Facilities review 

Consultation closing 5:00PM, Friday 1 May 2015 

Community feedback is now invited regarding the activities, programs, 

services and facilities at the Don Tatnell and Waves Leisure Centres. 

Click the link below to take part:  
http://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/Get-Involved/Have-Your-Say/Kingston-Aquatics-and-Leisure-Facilities 

http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/
http://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/Get-Involved/Have-Your-Say/Kingston-Aquatics-and-Leisure-Facilities

